
From: Contact form at Town of Killingly CT <cmsmailer@civicplus.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 2:03 PM 

To: Mary Calorio <mcalorio@killinglyct.gov> 

Subject: [Town of Killingly CT] mill fires/ trash (Sent by Jennifer Thomas, 50niffy@gmail.com) 

Hello mcalorio, 

Jennifer Thomas (50niffy@gmail.com) has sent you a message via your contact 

form (https://www.killingly.org/user/101/contact) at Town of Killingly CT. 

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at 

https://www....ki.llinglyLorg/u_ser/101 /edit. 

Message: 

Town of Killingly Manager Mary Caloio, 

Hello I am writing to you about the Ballouville Mill that has been burndown and fenced but remains an 

eyesore as well as causing the neighborhood to go down in tax revenue due to blight. I don't want this 

spot to continue in the same direction as the Baily hill road mill that of total blight and a loss of tax 

revenues for about ten years now. Due to the mill and the derelict homes surrounding that aria. 

I have written Kevin Kerttula as well as Michelle Murphy on this matter as well, and I am hoping for a very 

strong response from our Town Counsel and Town Ordnance personnel. Please feel free to share this 

email with the counsel at large. 

I have retied recently so I have time and will feel free to use it for getting this worked out. 

Thank you 

Taxpayer 

Jennifer Thomas 
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